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Dear Prospective Applicant

BTECH: CHILD AND YOUTH DEVELOPMENT
Thank you for your enquiry regarding our BTech: Child and Youth Development. We are pleased that you have taken such an important step to further your studies. Please read the information brochure and application forms which you need to complete and return on or before 31st August 2016. NO LATE APPLICATIONS WILL BE CONSIDERED. 
Please ensure that you have enclosed all the required documents in order to have your application processed.
The completed application form and documentation may be delivered:

By hand to:

Amile Mavundla
Department of Community Studies 

1st Floor, Mansfield School
Steve Biko Road

Ritson Campus

DURBAN

 

OR
 

By post to: 

 

Amile Mavundla
Department of Community Health Studies: Child and Youth Care 
Durban University of Technology
P.O. Box 1334
Durban
4000
OR
By e-mail to:

AmileM@dut.ac.za
Yours faithfully

RAY BHAGWAN 

Coordinator – BTech: Child and Youth Development
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